
Deep River Town Hall Auditorium Restoration Committee 
Special Meeting held October 19, 2012 

 
In attendance were Bruce Edgerton, Dennis Schultz, Kim Olson, Ken Wood, Claudia 
Epright, Art Thompson, Linalynn Schmelzer, Rich Nagot, and Sally Carlson-Crowell. 

Also in attendance were John and Doreen Joslow of Scofield Historic Lighting. 
 

Meeting called to order at 2:00 
 

Action taken to add window guard to the agenda. Motion made by Bruce Edgerton, 
seconded by Dennis Schultz. Motion carried. 

 
Presentation made by “Schofield Lighting” showing a mocked up portion of the 

chandelier to show actual size of chandelier.  Chandelier is to be built with 110-watt 
hookup.  All design decisions have bee made.  Chandelier is now on order. 

 
Dennis spoke about window guard for window in Grand Staircase.  Dennis to draw 

to scale, showing the design with 2 arcs and 3 arcs without the scrollwork. 
 

Sally Carlson-Crowell said there would be a rededication meeting on October 26th at 
2 p.m. 

 
Motion made to adjourn the meeting. Motion made by Bruce Edgerton, seconded by 

Richard Nagot. Motion carried. 
 

Next meeting to be held November 12th, 2012 at 2 p.m. 


